P2 Home-link Ideas for Week Beginning 24th April 2023



SEE WRITING BOOK IN SCHOOL BAG:
We have been working on ways to help us spell tricky words in lists 1-20 and on using our sounds to help spell words like can / dog etc.  Over the next few weeks it would be helpful if children revised these words and practised using them correctly in their everyday writing.  Children often revert to spelling tricky words using their sounds rather than their memory of how they were ‘taught’ it was spelt.  
E.g. oll for all / wos for was / wint for went.
At home call out a few sentences each night for your child to record in their handwriting book which contain words from list 1-20.  Remind them of how to write GOOD SENTENCES:

1. Spelling.

2. Begin with a capital letter.
3. Space words. 

4. End with a full stop.

5. Good handwriting (evenly sized and neat letters).
After they have written their sentence ask them to look back over it with you and give themselves a tick for each of the above points.  Help them decide on what they did well and one which they want to set as their goal to target next.  

E.g. “I started with a capital letter but I forgot to use spaces”.

Children like to celebrate what they have done back at school.  Therefore, if children would like to share their work with their teacher and friends, please ensure their writing book is in their bag and we will review it together.
EXTENSION:  This can be extended by asking your child to write about a particular event / topic of interest to them.  Your child therefore is making the decision about what they want to write and are becoming more ‘independent’ writers.
Many Thanks

Miss Lynn
